
 

 
 
 

   
  Date: September 5, 2017         

 
To:  Colorado Mountain College 
 
From: Jhari Sander CDOT Region 3 - Adopt-A-Highway Coordinator 
 
RE:   Non-renewal of Adopt-A-Highway Agreement 
 
Dear Benedicte, 
 
In reviewing my files, it has come to my attention that the required yearly renewal of your contract has 
not been received. Your adoption expired in August 2017. I have found that oftentimes this non-
renewal is an oversight.  If you are still interested in continuing to serve the community through the 
Adopt-a-Highway program, please return the enclosed renewal by September 20, 2017. 
 
Please note that any groups who fail to contact the Department by September 20, 2017 will be 
automatically cancelled and your signs will be removed. 
 
If you have chosen to cancel your adoption, please accept my appreciation of the time and effort that 
you and your group have donated to the Adopt-a-Highway Program. Your efforts are very much 
appreciated and your work has made a difference in keeping our highways beautiful.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jhari Sander 
Adopt-A-Highway Program Coordinator 
CDOT Region 3 
Jhari.Sander@state.co.us  
303-512-5606 
Fax 303-512-5607 
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